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12th July 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I would like to say a big thank you to everyone who took the time to complete our survey and give 
us feedback. This is used alongside the staff survey; progress and attainment data and pupil voice to 
help us identify development points for the school and to continue to try and offer the best provision 
we can – so your views are very important to the whole school community.  
 
As you can see, you have given us overwhelmingly positive feedback which is great to see. It serves 
as a real celebration of the hard work by everyone who is part of our school.   

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Juliet Jones 
Head Teacher 
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Parent Voice Summary 
Parent responses:  50 

Year Group Responses 
Year R Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

Number of 
responses 

8 6 8 6 7 8 7 

 
Question Strongly 

agree 
Agree Neither 

agree 
nor 

disagree 

Disagree Strongly 
disagree 

My child is happy at Excalibur. 
 

56% (28) 38% 
(19) 

2% (1) 2% (1) 2% (1) 

My child feels safe at Excalibur. 
 

62% (31) 30% 
(15) 

4% (2) 4% (2) 0 

My child makes good progress at 
Excalibur. 

54% (27) 32% 
(16) 

8% (4) 6% (3) 0 

My child is well looked after at 
Excalibur 
 

56% (28) 36% 
(18) 

6% (3) 2% (1) 0 

Teaching and learning at 
Excalibur is good 
 

50% (25) 38% 
(19) 

8% (4) 4% (2) 0 

My child receives appropriate 
homework for their age 

42% (21) 36% 
(18) 

16% (8) 6% (3) 0 

The behaviour of children at 
Excalibur is good. 

34% (17) 44% 
(22) 

16% (8) 4% (2) 2% (1) 

Excalibur deals effectively with 
bullying. 
 

22% (11) 34% 
(17) 

36% (18) 4% (2) 4% (2) 

Excalibur is well led and 
managed. 
 

66% (33) 24% 
(12) 

8% (4) 0 2% (1) 
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Question Strongly 
agree 

Agree Neither 
agree 
nor 

disagree 

Disagree Strongly 
disagree 

Excalibur responds well to 
concerns I raise. 
 

46% (23) 24% 
(12) 

24% (12) 4% (2) 2% (1) 

I believe my child is valued and 
included at Excalibur. 

56% (28) 30% 
(15) 

6% (3) 6% (3) 2% (1) 

My child receives support if 
he/she needs it. 

42% (21) 42% 
(21) 

12% (6) 2% (1) 2% (1) 

Staff at Excalibur are 
approachable. 

58% (29) 32% 
(16) 

6% (3) 2% (1) 2% (1) 
 

The school keeps me well 
informed about events in school. 

52% (26) 40% 
(20) 

6% (3) 2% (1) 0 
 

The school takes account of 
parent’s/carers’ views. 

34% (17) 44% 
(22) 

16% (8) 4% (2) 2% (1) 

I would recommend Excalibur to 
another parent. 

62% (31) 26% 
(13) 

6% (3) 4% (2) 2% (1) 

Overall, I am happy with my 
child’s experience at Excalibur. 

64% (32) 24% 
(12) 

6% (3) 6% (3) 0 

 
As a result of the comments you have made, we have made the following changes: 

• A range of after school activities are in place to cater for different interests. 
• All classes have a regular two sessions of PE each week. 
• Seesaw is being used to keep parents up-to-date. 
• Our one way system will remain in place from September. 
• Children will be able to come into school in their school PE kits on PE days. 


